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The following crime took place
recently in this area. Your
help iIs requested In
preventing a re-occurrence.

THEFT FROM VEHICLES

BE AWARE; DO NOT LEAVE VALUABLES
VISIBLE IN YOUR VEHICLE. SECURE
YOUR ITEMS IN THE TRUNK OR IN A

LOCKED LOCKER.
NUMEROUS VEHICLES HAVE BEEN
BROKEN INTO RECENTLY IN THESE

PARKING LOTS.

IF YOU SEE ANY SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY
CALL CAMPUS POLICE IMMEDIATELY AT
(519) 661-3300

If you have any information about this incident
Call the Campus Community Police Service at 661-3300

WORKING
TOGETHER
PREVENTING
CRIME




